
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Nursery spaces 2023/24 
 
If you have a child who will turn 3 during the next academic year and would like a place at our lovely 
Nursery, please contact Therese Watt, Nursery Manager (t.watt@minchschool.net) as soon as 
possible.  There are limited spaces available.  The Nursery is open 8.50 am - 2.50 pm, Monday-
Thursday, term time only.  Application forms are available on the school website 
- www.minchacademy.net 
 
Many thanks 
Therese 
Nursery Manager 
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